
 
Important year-end information: 

Reminder – Monday, June 15th will be the last food distribution date.  We will begin our 
summer food program on July 6th.  We ask that your register for this, the information on how to 
register will be out soon.  This is available to any student age 18 and under, and is a pick-up only 
program with no delivery. Please continue to check our Web Page and social media for updates. 

  

WAVE Parade is happening! UPK- 8 Teachers and staff will be lined up at the Primary 
and Intermediate schools on Monday, June 15th from 5:30 – 6:30 p.m.  Parents are welcome to 
drive through with their students to wave farewell to the teachers and staff. This location is for 
all students UPK through 8th grade.  

 

DROP OFF for TECHNOLOGY, BOOKS, ETC. and pickup of items will be at each 
building at these times: June 16 from 8:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m., June 17 from 3:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m., 
and June 18 from 8:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  Go to your own building for this and please bring all 
items including Chromebooks, chargers, cords, calculators etc. Chromebooks will be disabled 
as of June 15th at 4:00 p.m. 

 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Weather permitting, staff will be outside.  Masks and social distancing protocols must be 
followed. Students will be given items from their desks, etc., at this time.  If you ordered Square 
One Art, this will be available to pick up. 
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INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL 

Weather permitting, staff will be set up outside. Masks and social distancing protocols must be 
followed.  After all school items are returned, yearbooks will be distributed. Students will also be 
given items from their desks, etc., at this time. If you ordered Square One Art, this will be 
available to pick up. 

 

MIDDLE SCHOOL 

8TH Grade Awards Ceremony will be available to watch starting Monday, June 15th. This will be 
on the Greene YouTube Channel, our Web Page, and other social media platforms.   

For Drop Off - Weather permitting, tables will be set up outside down near the auditorium. Our 
parking lot is under construction so we will do our best to remain toward the entrance/exit of the 
lot. After all items are returned, students will be eligible to pick up yearbooks when they are 
available.  

 Masks and social distancing protocols must be followed.  

 

HIGH SCHOOL 

For Drop Off – Please come to the front loop on S. Canal Street. Students must return 
Chromebooks along with chargers, calculators, compasses, textbooks, etc.  After all items are 
returned, students will be eligible to pick up yearbooks when they are available.  

Seniors will pick up caps and gowns as well.   

Weather permitting, tables will be set up outside.  Masks and social distancing protocols must be 
followed.  

Thi


